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Comments: As a resident of Big Sky, I fully support the proposed land exchange.  The benefits that it will provide

for forest management and public access in the Crazy Mountains are substantial, while the land exchange in the

Big Sky area makes a great deal of sense given the locations of the land being given and received by the USFS.

I look forward to a timely completion of this exchange.  Thank you.


